
Town of Granby

        Commission on Aging

  Senior/Youth Center Building

             February 10, 2025

Meeting called to order at 10:05a

Agenda for this meeting was not submitted in a timely manner to allow for business to be 
conducted. This meeting consisted of discussion only, no business was carried out.

J. Jalbert was introduced to the Commission members. A vote will be taken at the March 10, 
2025 meeting to confirm the appointment of Jennifer.

J. Donihee-Perron gave a brief history of the Kearns Redevelopment Project. In-dept 
conversation ensued regarding the developer, process of negotiations, make-up of negotiations 
committee and site visit to developer’s completed projects.

Next COA meeting is scheduled for March 10, 2025.

Meeting adjourned at 10:50a




